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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

We are all looking forward to Mrs Boyle’s retirement function on Friday. We ask that P3 –P7 are seated in the gallery by 6:45pm for attend the choir for Mass and that all children (P1 –P7) return to the school to take part in the presentations. Please ensure that all children are in full uniform for this. All children will go home at 2pm on Friday 25th September so that the school can be prepared. 
We ask that any remaining donations for Mrs Boyle be made to the school by Tuesday evening so that gifts can be finalised.
Please continue to spread the word about this special celebration.

The PTFA have been very busy getting the school ready for Friday night and we commend their work in erecting the wooden animals and tidying the school grounds. The support and involvement shown has been commented on by local people and really demonstrates how committed we all are to our school. Any volunteers available on Monday and Tuesday evenings are very welcome as we carry out the finishing touches.
PE:
P5 -7 have swimming on Tuesday for 8 weeks at a cost of £2.
P1 -4 will have Gaelic coaching commencing this Tuesday, provided by the Ulster Council.
P1 -4 and P5 -7 will have gymnastic coaching every Thursday, provided by Naoisa Trotter.

Please ensure that your child has the appropriate gear on their PE day.
Over the past number of weeks, the children have been suggesting mottos which they feel sum up our school. The children carried out a walking vote on Friday to select our official school motto. The winning entry was suggested by Eimear Murray (P7)- well done Eimear!
“OUR success is doing OUR best!”

This applies to pupils, staff, governors and parents and I really believe that if we all continue to do our best, St. Mary’s really will enjoy much success!

We at St. Mary’s are committed to doing what we can to make life easier for our families. To this end, please find attached a reply slip relating to proposals for a breakfast/ morning club and after-school facility. We ask that you complete these and return them to school by Wednesday. If there is sufficient interest, we will try to accommodate these needs.
We are delighted to welcome Mrs. Tracey Mc Grenaghan back to the school! She will work between the two classrooms and I have no doubt that she will be a great asset to our school.

Just to remind parents that the school will be closed for children on Friday 2nd October to facilitate a staff development day.

	This week’s successes:
Niamh Cullinan is now officially a “deep ender” after successfully completing her swimming test!
Well done!
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